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25 September 2014

Dear Peter

As you are aware BikeNZ and the elite track cycling team have recently relocated to Cambridge to be based
at the Avantidrome. Having our staff and riders based under one roof at a world class facility like the
Avantidrome is already having a significant positive impact on performance.

The other significant factor that has contributed to the success of the BikeNZ programme is the support of
local Cambridge businesses such as Cogswell Surveys LTD. BikeNZ and the National Track Cycling Team
would like to thank you and your team for the track survey you performed recently. This information will
be critical as we work to find even the smallest gains towards Rio.

Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely
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Craig Palmer
Head Sport Science

Avantidrome, Hanlin Rd, Cambridge
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